
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

As a resident of Howitt Road I wish to register my opposition to Planning 

Application 2023/4603/P for a large summerhouse being erected in the 

opposite garden to the right of my dwelling.  The building is an absolute 

eyesore and so large that it cannot be ignored.  It’s a blot on our 

landscape.  Please ask the resident responsible for this to take down the 

building altogether. 

 

Photographs of the summer house have been featured in the Ham and High 

link I’ve included below: 

https://www.hamhigh.co.uk/news/24033981.belsize-park-residents-object-

unauthorised-summer-house/ 

 

Thank you for your help. 

Gail Brackett 
 


